
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th November 2022 
 

This is an important message from the… 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
We would like to remind you about your child’s safety online. As you are 
aware, it is a very important matter to help your children to be safe when 
using online websites and apps. 

DANGER! 
On a recent training course, we found out that 
lots of children are refusing to tell their adults at 
home about something that has worried or upset 
them online.  This is because they are scared 
that their technology might be taken away 
from them!   To stop this happening, we have 
come up with some TOP TIPS to follow if your 
child is brave enough to come to you to let you know about an incident that 
happens online.  
 
TOP TIPS: 

1. Say thank you if your child reports any inappropriate content or worries. 

Praise them for being open and honest and tell them that this makes 

you trust them even more! 

2. Explore the issue with them and perhaps even help them to report it.  

Talk about ways to be even safer online.  

3. Make sure your child is going on age appropriate games and apps.  

 

 

Jack and Annabel (your iVengers) 


